All Saints CE Primary School & Nursery Nurturing, Resilience and Achievement for all!



Headteacher: Mr Philip Asher, BMus(Hons), PGCE, ARCO, NPQSL

Welcome to our school, we look forward to meeting you and showing you our wonderful school, staff and children.

We are offering visits to our school for the parents of prospective Reception children date of birth between 01/09/2017 – 31/08/2018 for entry September 2022.

Please call or email the school office (<u>admin@allsaints.herts.sch.uk</u>) or telephone 01279 836006 to book on one of the following visits:

Monday 8th November at 10am
Monday 8th November at 1:30pm
Wednesday 10th November at 10am
Friday 12th November at 10am
Monday 15th November at 10am
Friday 19th November at 10am
Monday 22nd November at 10am
Tuesday 23rd November at 10am
Friday 26th November at 10am
Monday 10th January 2022 at 10am
Monday 10th January 2022 at 1:30pm
Thursday 13th January 2022 at 1:30pm
Thursday 13th January 2022 at 1:30pm

You can also find lots of information about our school on the website: www.allsaints.herts.sch.uk

including a video tour we prepared last year, and lots of information about our curriculum.

@AllSaintsPriSch

